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COMMISSION DENIES AT&T COMMUNICATIONS OF THE SOUTHERN
STATES, INC.’S PROPOSAL TO ELIMINATE THE
DAY SAVE RATE PERIOD DISCOUNT

Recently, a notice of elimination of AT&T’'s Day Save rate period (weekdays
from 12 noon to 1:00 p.m.) for intrastate calls and reduction of other day period rates
by an offsetting amount was included in the long distance telephone bills of AT&T
customers. This change, due to be effective December 15, 1992, was denied by the
North Carolina Utilities Commission on December 11, 1992, and the rates for all day
periods remain unchanged. AT&T customers in North Carolina who make intrastate
telephone calls during the Day Save period will continue to receive a 25% discount
from normal day rate period charges.



